
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Welcome State Representative 

Michael Schraa. Not only does 

he represent the 53
rd

 Assembly 

District he’s also a member of 

our club.  

 

2014-15 Club Budget 
 

You’ll find the proposed 2014-

15 Oshkosh Southwest Rotary 

Club proposed budget on your 

table at this week’s meeting. 

Please take a look. If you have 

any questions on the proposed 

budget please contact President 

Elect Nicole Peterson. Our club 

will be voting on the proposed 

budget in the coming weeks.  

 

Changing of the Guard 
 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary will 

officially thank our outgoing 

president and board members 

and welcome our new leadership 

team at the annual Changing of 

the Guard on Thursday, July 10 

at The Waters (5 p.m. cocktails, 

6 p.m. food and 7 p.m. program). 

Cost is $30 per person. 

 

Timber Rattlers Game 
 

Play Ball! Members of Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary and their 

families are invited to Fox Cities 

Stadium on Wednesday, July 16 

for some great minor league 

baseball action.  

 

Cheer on the “Baby Brewers” 

(aka WI Timber Rattlers) as they 

take on the Bowling Green Red 

Hots. Grass seats are $4.50 per 

person, reserved tickets are $7. 

It’s “Bang for your Buck” night 

so hot dogs and beverages are 

only $1. Sign up today!  

 

Battle on Bago Summer 

Edition 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

volunteered at Battle on Bago – 

Summer Edition this past 

weekend!  

 

Waterfest 
 

We’ll be manning the concession 

stands at the Leach Ampitheater 

on Friday, July 25 during the 

Gin Blossoms concert! Sign-up 

sheets will circulate soon.

Topic:  “Michael Schraa: Serving 

Wisconsin’s 53rd” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Todd Slagter 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

June 25 
 
July 2 
 
July 9 

Rosetti & Wigley 
 
Beautification Awards 
 
Old Glory Honor Flights 
 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(June 
16) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
July10 
 
July 16 
 
July 25 
 
July 30 
 
 
 
 

 
Changing of the Guard 
 
Timber Rattlers game 
 
Waterfest 
 
Flying Rotarian Picnic at EAA 
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Club Polo Shirts 
If you are interested in ordering 

a polo shirt with the Rotary logo 

contact a member of Community 

Service (Jeff Kreuger or Todd 

Slagter). Cost is between $20 

and $22 depending on our total 

order size.  

 

Rotary Boat Trip 
 

The annual SW Rotary Boat 

Trip is being planned for mid-

July or mid-August. Stay tuned. 

 

Dragonboat Team? 
 

The Southwest Rotary Board of 

Directors is gauging interest in 

having a dragonboat team for 

this year’s Fall Fest on the Fox.  

These giant canoe-like boats 

require 20 paddlers and a 

drummer to get them moving. 

No past experience is necessary. 

If you are interested in forming a 

team contact a member of 

Community Service or talk with 

President-elect Nicole Peterson.  

 

EAA Flying Rotarian 

Corn Roast 
 

Plans are underway for the 

annual EAA Flying Rotarian 

Corn Roast. Our annual meeting 

on the AirVenture grounds will 

take place at the Nature Center 

at noon on Wednesday, July 30. 

Contact Mark Stockli to help out 

and make plans to attend.  

 

Club Website 
 

We’ve been working hard to 

update information on our club 

website. If you haven’t logged 

on recently pleas take a little 

time to do so. You’ll find 

important information like our 

upcoming programs and events, 

our clubs record of giving to 

charitable causes and much 

more. Also make sure to update 

your profile section. At 

minimum a photograph and 

contact information will help all 

club members to better know 

one another and give us the 

ability to reach to better 

coordinate Rotary initiatives. If 

you’d like information about 

getting content up on the 

website, contact Dawn Benish. 

For information on accessing 

your profile or logging into the 

members only section of the 

website, contact Jeff Potts.  

 

Make Up Meetings 
 

Remember if you chair a 

committee, attend another 

Rotary club meeting, or attend 

an official Southwest Rotary 

event or outing you get credit for 

a makeup meeting. Please 

submit information about the 

make up to Jeff Potts, secretary, 

within two weeks of the make up 

to receive credit.  Don’t forget 

you can make up a meeting by 

attending the Downtown Rotary 

Club at noon on Mondays at the 

Best Western Premier 

Waterfront Hotel or through our 

local E-Rotary Club.  

 

Perfect Attendence? If you 

are striving for perfect 

attendance this year, check in 

with Secretary Jeff Potts to make 

sure you’re on track.  

Weekly Invocations 

June   Kent Mosebach 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

June 18   John Dinse & Nicole 

Peterson 

 

June 25   Jon Dudzinski & John 

Lorfeld 

 

July 2   TBD 

 

July 9   Amy Montgomery & 

Dennis Leatherman 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Jeff@VisitOshkosh.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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